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November 27, 2019

Entek International LLC
250 Hansard Ave.
Lebanon, OR 97355

Mr. Hanawalt,

DEQ has received and reviewed ENTEK International’s (ENTEK) Monday November 25, 2019 letter,
sent as a follow-up to the site visit DEQ staff attended at ENTEK in Lebanon, OR on Wednesday
November 20, 2019. Upon review of the letter, and related discussions with ENTEK representatives,
DEQ approves ENTEK’s additional extension request to complete the compilation of TCE service
components. DEQ made this request pursuant to the WLOTC-4992 dated Tuesday October 8, 2019. As

. requested, please provide the component list for all potential fugitive emission points at the facility by
your requested date of Friday February 7, 2020.

In granting this extension, DEQ notes the progress made by ENTEK in satisfying the information request
thus far by providing the requested CEMs data and Material Balance calculation methodologies outlined
in the WLOTC-4992, DEQ also appreciates the commitment by ENTEK in regards to the diligence and
completeness in compiling the TCE service component inventory and the resultant update to the Leak
Detection and Repair program.

Please contact me directly if you have any questions, and we look forward to your continued assistance
with this process.

JR. Giska
DEQ CAO Program Engineer
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